
Preschool Advisory Meeting 
January 15, 2025    as advertised in the Enterprise/Pilot-Tribune 
Fort Calhoun Elementary School   and on website fortcalhounschools.org 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 3:15 PM.  There were 10 people in attendance.  Topics 
discussed and information was given on:  Preschool registration, screenings, notification of 
acceptance to Preschool, Early Childhood Screening scheduled for March 21st with an alternate 
date of March 28th, and the number of students who participated in the Little Pioneers Play 
Group.   The last day of preschool with a preschool celebration will be May 20th.  Signs were 
placed around the preschool playground to help protect the property.  
 
The next meeting will be April 9th 2025 at 3:15PM in the Elementary Preschool Room. 
  
The meeting adjourned at 3:38 PM 
 
 


